
Reserve Component Health Risk Assessment (RCHRA) 
 
The RCHRA form will be emailed to all deferred and FAP applicants.  It is a self-reporting of 
your current health and does not need to be endorsed by a medical provider. Once completed, it 
must be submitted using the SAFE system by AMRDEC (see below) no later than 15 September 
2016 to allow for proper coordination and approval.  In some instances, AFPC/DPNP Medical 
Standards or HQ AETC/SG may need additional medical documentation in order to make a final 
determination. Submitting this documentation in a timely manner is important.  Medical 
clearance is a requirement before your application can been seen by the Board so please plan 
accordingly, as there are no exceptions to this policy. 
 

To submit the RCHRA using the SAFE system, please go to the following web link: 
https://safe.amrdec.army.mil/SAFE/Welcome.aspx and review the Getting Started Guide button 
at the top of the page. You will be a NON-CAC USER/Guest. Please use the following email 
address when sending documents through the SAFE system, 
AFPC.DP2NP.MedStandards@us.af.mil. This will allow your document with Personally 
Identifiable Information (PII)/Personal Health Information (PHI) to be encrypted and safely 
transmitted to our office. 
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